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• Construction projects 

• Church transitions 

• Full-time job for 

Rebekah 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

• June ?—birth of 

Weston 

• June 15--Mother’s Day 

Special Dates/Events 
 

Stacy &  Jennifer Dassow 
704-209-7219 

sjdassow@gmail.com 

 

Personal support: 

Gospel Light Baptist 

Church 

2121 Mooresville Rd. 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.glbaptist.org 

 

Personal Contact 

Information: 

May was a busy month, full of 

travel for even more family 

activities and church visits.  

The week of Mother’s Day, 

we traveled to Pensacola to spend 

time with Hannah and her 

husband Matt to celebrate her 

graduation from Pensacola 

Christian College with her 

master’s degree in history. It was 

neat to meet their new addition, a 

beagle mix named Winston. We 

took advantage of the time in 

Pensacola to meet with Dr. Bere, 

our college doctrines teacher and 

speaker at last year’s conference 

in Peru, to confirm dates for this 

year’s conference in September. 

The following weekend, we 

traveled to Eastern Tennessee to 

be at one of our supporting 

churches. It was great catching up 

with them after nearly ten years. 

On the way up, we had lunch with 

some of our great friends and 

former ministry partners who now 

pastor in Athens. On the way 

back, we made a detour through 

North Carolina to handle some 

business for Jennifer. 

We flew up to Maine for 

Memorial Day and spent time 

with Tim, Kathryn, and Evie. 

Although it was quite cold when 

we arrived, the weather improved 

so we could spend some time 

outdoors as well. Evie will be 

crawling soon. She already has 

several teeth and is quite mobile. 

Stacy’s first seminary class of 

the year finished mid-month, and 

the next one will start in the  

Construction Projects: 
www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 
Project support: 

Gospel Light GLM 

International 

123 Cherry Tree Lane 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 

 

middle of June. He is still meeting 

virtually with Alex and recording 

the weekly radio broadcasts on 

missions and eschatology. 

Another seminary has approached 

him about teaching next year. 

We praise the Lord that 

Jennifer’s health is stable. We 

noticed that she does not see the 

dramatic improvements that she 

once did when returning to the 

states, but at least she is not 

worse. Please continue to keep her 

in your prayers. 

Matt and Naomi are eagerly 

awaiting Weston’s arrival. Stacy 

helped paint the nursery, and 

Jennifer worked with Naomi to be 

sure she had enough to get started 

with. Now we just wait. 

 

In Peru, the church celebrated 

Mother’s Day with a special meal 

and activity on the Saturday 

before. Approximately twelve 

ladies were present. 

After two months away, the 

leadership team and pastor Alex 

are still doing well and are 

making wise decisions as they 

encounter new situations. 

Continue to keep them in your 

prayers as they grow into their 

roles at the church. 

We appreciate your faithful 

prayer support and financial 

investment in the ministries in 

Peru. We labor together for the 

glory of God. 

 

Until the nets are full, 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow 

May 2025 

mailto:dassowsj@live.com
http://www.gospellightglmintl.org/

